
 

Applicant Trends from 2016 

 

Notes from the Minority Fellowship Program Advisory Council 

• Selected candidates demonstrated commitment to serving the underserved youth 
population. This was achieved through consistent work experience and/or volunteer 
efforts. 
 

• Selected candidates demonstrated their current and continued commitment to serving 
underserved populations. 
 

• Selected candidates strongly articulated their counselor identity. 
 

• Selected candidates reflected volunteerism or work history service consistent with their 
stated counselor identity via their resume. 
 

• Candidates who were not selected and are interested in applying for the MFP 
fellowships again in the future are strongly encouraged to engage in work with 
underserved minorities through volunteer and direct service to bolster their 
commitment to service with concrete experience. 


